
Important ZAARC Notice

Due to the passing of Phil Sales (K4PJS), we have moved our repeater W1PB 
(146.910) from the 50 foot tower at Phil's house to the 120 foot tower located 
at the Betmar Library. The antenna is currently mounted at about 35 feet until 
the tower company can get out and move it to the 120 foot mark, so the 
coverage area might be affected for the near future. 

We would like to thank the Betmar Acres Library for their kind offer to let us 
occupy space in the Library Building and provide us with tower space. Allstar 
and echo link are coming soon!

Charlie, KE7UTH
W1PB Repeater Trustee
February 10, 2022




